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Comments: Please do not allow the mining companies to explore and/or drill in the Black Hills. The area around

Spearfish Canyon is a precious water supply. Clean fresh water is a basic human need. Once the mining

company poisons the water, the water will be contaminated forever. We only have a finite supply of water on the

planet. Please protect the clean water which is a precious life necessity. Any mining operations will destroy the

environment for our generation and every future generation. 


